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Your inquiry concerning "China RoHS" for Endress+Hauser 

 

Dear valued customer 
 

 
Thank you for your inquiry regarding Endress+Hauser compliance with the “China RoHS”. 
“China RoHS” is applicable to electronic and electric products and components. Like the 
european RoHS it deals with the substances mercury, cadmium, hexavalent chromium and 
two bromine-containing flame retardants: PBB (polybrominated biphenyls) and PBDE 
(polybrominated diphenyl ethers). However instead of banning these substances, the “China 
RoHS” requires the indication of the environmental friendly use period and the provision of a 
substance declaration.  

Endress+Hauser is committed to compliance with all relevant laws and regulations, including 
the “China RoHS”. 

We have started the implementation of the requirements in our products and many products 
are already compliant today. More will follow in due course. 

For those products where  the “China RoHS” requirements  are already implemented the 
substance declarations are available via downloads in www.endress.com. 

We trust that this letter will answer your questions. Should you require any further 
information, please contact your local Endress+Hauser Sales Office (see www.endress.com 
for contact information). 

  

 
With kind regards 

Endress+Hauser Services AG  

 

 

Dr. Ulrich Kaiser Dr. Heiner Zehntner 
Director Technology General Counsel  
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